
3-17-25

To Whom it May Concern:

I have homeschooled in North Dakota for 19 years and am asking for a no vote on HB2400.

If the bill is going to be passed, I would like to see an amendment that allows homeschoolers to have the option to opt
out.  The North Dakota Homeschool association has suggested a separate designation for those who opt out of
participation, which would allow homeschoolers the ability to not be lumped in with this plan.

Thank you for your consideration.

Chaundra Railing


